
Euan Kyle

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject:

Euan Kyle 
Monday, 20 April 2020 10:07 AM

RE: OIA request [#4E8CEN]

20/04/2020

Dear Requester, 

Request for Information - Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 17 April for the name of Hutt City Council's road 
network maintenance contractor 2020.

The name of Hutt City Council's road network maintenance contractor for 2020 is Fulton Hogan. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Euan Kyle on 
euan.kyle@huttcity.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely,

Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hull City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hull 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcitv.govt.nz
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IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The information is intended only for the 
recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, copying or 
distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you.

From: Contact 
Sent: Friday, 17 April 2020 10:04 a.m.
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To: Corporate Records 
Subject: FW: CIA request [#4E8CEN]

-----Original Message----- 
From: 
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 9:50 AM 
To: "contact@huttcity. govt.nz" <contact@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: OIA request

Hi there, 
Please inform me (by return email) of the name of Hutl City Council's road network maintenance 
contractor 2020. That is the name of the contractor who HCC procured to maintain the 
Hutt's roads in 2020. 

Many Thanks
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